From: Mark Waudby

Sent: 6 May 2020 13:02:19 +0100

To: Cooper, Kerri

Subject: 2234 The Fox P.H

Attachments: 2234 12 RevA_Proposed Site and Location Plan.pdf
Importance: Normal

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Kerri,

Re: The Fox P.H, Haverhill Road.
DC/20/0479/FUL

Hope you are keeping well. Further to our telephone conversation last week and comments from Hen
Abbott, please find attached our amended drawing No. 2234 12 Rev A.

As Hen explained in his email, unfortunately the Highway / pedestrian route has not been confirmed,
therefore | am unable to show the new access layout with visibility splays. As he recommended | have
added a note saying that this is to be agreed with highways. | have shown our boundary in red, along
with highways in green. | hope this is sufficient.

| have increased the size of the parking bays to 2.5x5.0m, adding one more motor cycle space and
doubling the cycle parking. Unfortunately this meant that one carpark space was lost, however as
discussed you were not to worried as we are trying to encourage people walking or cycling to the site.
Please let me know if you require any further information.

Kind regards,

Mark Waudby

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



